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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Forest and Beach Commission of the City of Carmel-by-
the-Sea will review and discuss BEACH FIRE OPTIONS during a

Public Workshop on Thursday, December 4, 2014, beginning
at 5:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers.

Please attend if possible or contact City Forester Mike Branson for further
information: 831-620-2073 or mbranson@ci.carmel.ca.us .

CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA
FOREST AND BEACH COMMISSION

WORKSHOP AGENDA
Special Workshop December 4, 2014
City Hall Thursday
East side of Monte Verde Street Meeting — 5:30 p.m.

Between Ocean & Seventh Avenues

. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

Forest & Beach Commissioners: David Refuerzo, Chair
Karen Ferlito, Vice-chair
Kathy Bang
Michael Carter
Jeff Baron

. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

. DISCUSSION ITEMS

1. Review beach fire history and issues, and Commission efforts to date.
2. Receive information from Richard Steadman, Director of the Monterey Bay Unified
Air Pollution Control District.



3. Discuss options for beach fires on Carmel Beach with regard to the two principles
adopted by the City Council: limiting the number of fires and keeping fires off of
the sand.

V. ADJOURNMENT

The City of Carmel-by-the-Sea does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.
Carmel-by-the-Sea City Hall is an accessible facility. The City of Carmel-by-the-Sea
telecommunications device for the Deaf/Speech Impaired (T.D.D.) Number is 1-800-
735-2929.

The City Council Chambers is equipped with a portable microphone for anyone unable
to come to the podium. Assisted listening devices are available upon request. If you
need assistance, please advise what item you would like to comment on and the
microphone will be brought to you.

Any writings or documents provided to a majority of the commissions regarding any
item on this agenda will be made available for public inspection in the Planning &
Building Department located in City Hall, E/s Monte Verde between Ocean & 7"
Avenues, during normal business hours.

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

I, Michael Branson, City Forester, for the City of Carmel-by-the-Sea, DO HEREBY CERTIFY, under penalty of perjury
under the laws of the State of California, that the foregoing notice was posted at the Carmel-by-the-Sea City Hall
bulletin board, posted at the Harrison Memorial Library on Ocean and Lincoln Avenues and the Carmel Post Office
and distributed to members of the media on November 21, 2014.

Dated this 21st, day of November 2014 at the hour of 12:00 p.m.

Michael Branson
City Forester
Original on file in the City Forester’s Office




